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OUR  MISSION: TAOA strives to provide emotional and educational support for those with an 

intestinal or urinary diversion or who anticipate the surgery.  We support  The Friends of Ostomates 
Worldwide (FOW) by contributing ostomy supplies to be shipped to underprivileged ostomates in 

foreign countries. 

TRIANGLE AREA OSTOMY ASSOCIATION (TAOA) 
 

TAOA is a non profit organization dedicated to advancing ostomy health through advocacy, education, and profes-
sional interaction.  We are an affiliated support group of the The United Ostomy Associations of America, Inc.  

Membership is open to ostomates, nurses and friends who support our mission.  New members are always welcome.  
Please refer to the membership form on the last page. 

 

President’s Message 
 
Thank you everyone who attended our January meeting, 
including two new members!  I am very encouraged that 
despite our virtual meetings and all that entails that osta-
mates are still finding and reaching out to us.  This dove-
tails nicely into our next meeting where our own Joanna 
Burgess will update us on what the UOAA, our national 
organization, is doing to promote public policy and ad-
vocacy.   
 
A quick note about our start time since I am spreading 
confusion.  The meeting officially starts at 7:30 and goes 
until around 8:30. however I will open the Zoom call at 
7:00 for socialization, question solving, and technical 
issues.  If you are confident in Zoom and do not have 
any ostomy related questions you need answered, feel 
free to pop in at 7:30.  If you have an ostomy or group 
question, are not comfortable with Zoom, or just want to 
hang out then you can join after 7:00.  Sorry for the con-
fusion! 
 
Regards 
Dan Richards 
President 

The Triangle Area Ostomy Association will 
continue to provide support for patients, 

caregivers, survivors and families during this 
difficult time. If you or someone you know needs 
assistance or support, please see the list of officers 
on page 2 to reach out and we will help you find 

the appropriate contact. 
 

For more information about the Triangle Area 
Ostomy Association go to www.raleighuoa.org or 

look for Triangle Area Ostomy Association on 
Facebook. 

NEWS AND UPDATES 
 

 Our February 2nd meeting will be an online meet-
ing: "Update on UOAA's Public Policy and Advo-
cacy Efforts" presented by Joanna Burgess, 
WOCN and member of the UOAA national board 
of directors. Zoom details are on page 4. 

 The TAOA Board needs member support!  We are 
currently looking for a Vice President and Secre-
tary/Membership Coordinator. 

 If you know of an event where you think TAOA 
would benefit from setting up an information ta-
ble, please let Dan Richards know. 



DISCLAIMER: Articles and information appearing in this newsletter are not 
necessarily endorsed by the Triangle Ostomy Association and may not be 
applicable to every individual. Always consult your physician or WOC 

Nurse for all medical advice. 
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  WOC Nurses  

Wake Med 
Leigh Ammons              919-350-7668 
Melanie Johnson      919-350-7668 
Debbie Orr               919-350-7668 
Gloria Tabron                919-350-7668 
Meredith Sharp              919-350-7668 

Wake Med Cary 
Joanna Burgess         919-350-5231 

UNC Hospital 
Donna Brickman           984-974-0410 
Juliet Idiabonya              984-974-0410 
Lisa Jenkins            984-974-0410 
Lara Leininger               984-974-0410 
John Motko       984-974-0410 
Donna Partin  (outpt)     984-974-0410 
Janet Rankin                  984-974-0410 
Jennifer O'Brien            984-974-0410  

Duke Regional 
Tom Hobbs                    919-470-7215 
Felicia Street                  919-470-6145 

Duke  
Ronda Bowles                919-681-4678 

Jane Fellows                   919-681-7743 

Kelly Cowell                 919-681-1648 

Michelle Rice                 919-681-2436 

Angela Richardson         919-684-9954 

Leanne Richbourg          919-681-6694 

Katie Smith                    919-681-5675 

Stepahnie Stokes            919-681-1785 

Stephanie Yates (outpt)  919-613-2035 

Mary Ann Whaley          919-613-5583 

Sarah Britt                      919-681-4678 

Duke Raleigh  
Amanda Eltz        919-954-3725 

Krys Dixon                     919-954-3446 

Maria Parham Hospital 
Kathy Thomas                252-436-1700 

Durham VA Medical Center 
Reba Giles        919-286-0411 X 6177 
Sara Harbison   919-285-0411 X 5297 

Rex Hospital 
Angela Joyner                 919-784-2048 
Rachel Beth Breazeale  919-784-2048 
Maggie Elliott   919-784-2048 
Bryan Duttman   919-784-2048 
Rosalind Arango   919-784-2048  

TAOA  DUES POLICY 
 

Annual Membership Dues support TAOA & UOAA.  A 
statement for $20 Dues is issued each June.  Please pay to 
TAOA prior to September. Attach membership form on 
page 5 of Newsletter. 
 
Triangle WOCN’s & Professional Associates receive a 
Courtesy Membership in appreciation for their support of 
TAOA. 

TRIANGLE BLADDER CANCER 
SUPPORT GROUP 

 

Date:  Second Tuesday of the Month 

Time:  7 pm – 8:30 pm 

Place: SECU Family House,  

 123 Old Mason Farm Road 

 Chapel Hill, NC 27517 

Contact:  Ritchie Briggs  

                919-493-0551  

               trianglebcs@gmail.com 

www.trianglebcs.com 

 
 
 

CCFA SUPPORT GROUP 
 

Date:  Third Monday of the 
Month 

Time:  7:30 pm – 9:00 pm 

Place: Rex Healthcare 

Contact:  Reuben Gradsky  

               gutcheckrdu@gmail.com 

Group Officers and Contact Info 
 
President:  Dan Richards   919-624-3075 
Vice President:  Vacant 
Treasurer:  Ruth Rhodes   919-782-3460 
Secretary:  Vacant 
Newsletter:  Alison Cleary   919-924-3325 
Webmaster:  Alison Cleary  919-924-3325 
FOW Coordinator:  Jamal Sarsour  252-258-4431  
Visitor Coordinator.  Vacant 
Program Coordinator:  Stephanie Yates 919-613-2035 
Prof. Advisor:  Stephanie Yates  919-613-2035 

 
All Officers are available for member support 

 Diet and Nutrition 
From https://www.ostomy.org/diet-nutrition/ 

 
There is no specific “ostomy diet” but there are important considera-
tions as you discover the foods that work best for you.  For guidance, 
follow a nurse or doctor’s orders at each stage of your post-op adjust-
ment. Individual sensitivity to certain foods varies greatly. You must 
determine, by trial, what is best for you. UOAA has  new “Eating With 
An Ostomy” guide that can help in this process.  
 
Special Considerations 
Blockages and Dehydration: Those who have had ileostomy surgery 
are most at risk of blockages and dehydration, but a good practice for 
all is to hydrate properly and thoroughly chew your food. If you sus-
pect a blockage it requires quick attention and often an emergency 
room visit. Download an Emergency Blockage Card for guidance and 
use in hospital visits. 
Nutrition Support is most commonly used for vitamin B-12 absorption 
issues. In other severe cases intravenous and tube feeding may be 
needed. The Oley foundation can provide additional support in this 
regard. 
Short Bowel Syndrome (SBS, Short Gut) is a rare but severe malab-
sorption issue. Short bowel syndrome generally occurs when a large 
portion of the small intestine has been removed by surgery or as a re-
sult of disease or injury. Know the symptoms and talk to a doctor to 
see if you are at risk. 
 
You can download the guide and other materials from UOAA at 
https://www.ostomy.org/diet-nutrition/ 

http://www.ccfa.org/
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MINUTES TAOA MEETING JANUARY 5, 2021 
 
President, Dan Richards hosted our ZOOM meeting at 7:00 PM this evening.  Twelve members participated. 
Two new ostomates joined in also. 
 
Announcements:  
1. First Citizens Bank has adjusted our TAOA Digital Bank Account so no fees will be assessed. 
2. The 2020 Financial Report has been submitted to the TAOA Board Members by Treasurer, Ruth Rhodes. The year’s clos-

ing Balance was $4263.42. Dues for 2020-2021 were paid by 26 members.  There are 16 members who remain unpaid.  We 
have 10 members qualifying for the courtesy of no dues. Copies of this report are available from the Treasurer by request. 

3. We plan to continue our Zoom meetings through June to ensure safety from COVID-19. ZOOM Meetings begin at 7:00 pm 
to allow for technical adjustments and socializing.  The program begins at 7:30 pm.  Please contact Pres. Dan Richards if 
you need assistance with ZOOM. 

 
Program: 
This evening’s program was “OSTOMY 101, How We Are Alike & Different”, presented by Stephanie Yates, WOCN. The 
anatomical differences in Colostomies, Ileostomies and Urostomies were Illustrated through diagrams and stoma pictures.  
Anatomy and surgical techniques were explained for each type of ostomy.  Bowel function is influenced by the intake of vari-
ous food & beverages which were discussed.  Urostomates are mindful of fluid intake.  Appliances vary depending on one’s 
type of ostomy and the structure of the stoma.  WOC Nurses can help you adjust a proper fit. It is extremely important to main-
tain healthy skin for the proper adherence of appliances.  Keep a list of your personal supplies with identifying product num-
bers.  It is wise to keep a fully stocked supply bag in case you need to take supplies with you.  Keep it in an easy to find location 
in case someone needs to bring it to you following an unexpected hospital visit. Thanks again to Stephanie for another educa-
tional program. 
 
Next Meeting is on Feb.2nd at 7:00 pm.  The program will be "Update on UOAA's Public Policy and Advocacy Efforts" pre-
sented by Joanna Burgess, WOCN and member of the UOAA national board of directors.  
 
This meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ruth Rhodes, Sec./Treas. 
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TAOA MEMBERSHIP  FORM  

 
PLEASE PRINT LEGIBLY                                     Date:______________                                                                                                                                
Name: ________________________________________ Spouse:________________________ 
Address:_____________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________Zip:______________        
Home Phone:_________________Cell Phone:_____________________   
Email Address:_______________________________________________ 
Receive Newsletter via: [ ] Email [ ] US Mail 
Year of Surgery:________ 
Type of  Ostomy: [ ] Colostomy       [ ] Ileostomy            [ ] Urostomy (Ileal conduit)  
[ ] Other:______________________________________[ ] Support/No Ostomy 
Comments (cont. on reverse side)_________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

[ ] Active Membership: Member for UOAA/TAOA. Annual Dues $20.00. 
[ ] Courtesy Membership: Cannot afford dues at this time. (Confidential) 
[ ] Affiliate Membership. WOCN’s & Prof . Associates.  Dues exempted. 
IMPORTANT: ALL CHECKS MUST BE PAYABLE TO TAOA. 
 
Enclosed: [ ]$20.00 Dues Pay to TAOA  [ ]Cash [ ] Check [ ] Money Order 
                  [ ]Donation (optional)  $______ For our support of FOW. 

 
Mail payment with this completed form to: 

Ruth Rhodes, Sec./Treas./ 8703 Cypress Club Drive/Raleigh, NC, 27615 

How to Join our Meetings using Zoom 
 
Our February meeting will be conducted online using Zoom.  
 

How to Join: 
 
We will send an email to our mailing list the day before the meeting that contains the weblink to join the 
meeting.  If you do not receive our newsletter via email please email Dan Richards at drich-
ards@raleighuoa.org to be added to our list.   
 
When Zoom loads on your computer, press ‘open link’.  Then select “Join with Computer Audio.”  You 
should be connected to the meeting!  If you have never used Zoom before it may ask you to download 
the application.  Simply follow the instructions on the screen.   
 
If you do not wish to join with your computer you can call in with your phone.  The email sent the day 
before will include the call numbers as well as the Meeting ID and Passcode.  Please be aware that there 
is not a local call in number or 800 number.   
 

Zoom and Digital Meeting Etiquette: 
 
We are all becoming experts in this by now, but please mute your microphone if you are not talking or 
have a lot of background noise.  It can also help to use headphones to prevent echo.    
 
Please do not let concern over using Zoom prevent you from joining us in these digital meetings!  We 
will reserve the first 20-30 minutes of the meeting to assist people signing on.  If you are having issues 
joining the meeting please email Dan at drichards@raleighuoa.org or call him at 919-624-3075 and we 
will get you hooked up.   



8703 Cypress Club Drive 
Raleigh, NC 27615 

OUR THANKS TO  

FOR PROVIDING THE PRINTING OF 
THIS NEWSLETTER 

NEXT MEETING: The February 2 Zoom meeting will be Update on UOAA's 
Public Policy and Advocacy Efforts 

HOSTED BY:  Joanna Burgess, WOCN  


